
Thank you for your work and dedication in helping your student be successful thus far.  It was 
fun to see the costumes and participate in our Halloween Carnival.  Thank you to those who 
were instrumental in making it happen.  We completed our first AR party to recognize your 
child’s efforts in reading books during the first portion of the year.  Thank you for continuing to 
encourage your students to read and practice their math facts.  You make a difference.  It is 
fun to see your students excel. 
 As we shift into winter, thank you for ensuring your student is prepared for the 
elements.  Recess during the winter can be fun if students are able to stay warm.  CHS will be 
completing a winter wear drive starting November 14th through November 23rd.   If you have 
lightly used items please bring them to CES or CHS during this time.  If you would benefit from 
an item after the drive is completed, please contact CHS or CES and we will see what we 
have available.  Thank you for being a part of taking care of each other.  
 We will be hosting a visiting author on Wednesday, November 2, 2022.  He will be 
completing a parent night that evening.  Please plan to attend with your child and learn from a 
published author.  This is a great opportunity to provide cultural opportunities for our 
community and students.  We anticipate having another author in March and more information 
will be forthcoming about what to expect from his visit.
 The ski hill will be coordinating their own transportation and ski lessons this year for 
those interested.  Please feel free to contact the ski hill directly to see what opportunities and 
options are available.
 Thank you again for your hard work and dedication in supporting your child’s learning.

Sincerely,

Kenneth Dietz
Cokeville K-12 Principal. 
  

11/2    Author visit - Details on back
11/10  10:00 Veteran's Day program 
11/14-17  Parent Teacher   
  Conference week 
11/23 11:30 dismissal for      
  Thanksgiving
12/21  7:00 Christmas play
12/22  Full school day 
12/23-1/2  Christmas break 

*Please remember lunch $
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